
 

8 APRIL 2019 

NICHOLSON STREET TRAM WORKS 

 
 

BIN COLLECTION DETAILS 
 

There will be no changes to your rubbish, green waste and recycling 
collection throughout April and May 2019 during tram works. 
 
 

 

Dear resident/business owner, 
 
Public Transport Victoria (PTV) in partnership with Yarra Trams will be undertaking works to install new 
platform stops along Route 96 on Nicholson Street between Brunswick Road and Blyth Street in Brunswick 
East from Monday 8 April until Friday 17 May 2019. 
 
During this time, some sections of the left lane of Nicholson Street will be closed to all public traffic.   
 

• Please take out your bins as usual; normal collection will take place. 
 

• If required, contractors will shift your bins to a suitable location for collection based on daily 
works; they will also return your bins to your property following collections. 

 
We thank you for your patience and we regret any inconvenience caused by these essential tram track 
improvement works. 
 
For more information visit ptv.vic.gov.au or call 1800 800 007 
 


